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4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you have had an enjoyable Christmas, albeit a very different one this year. I would like to 
take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year and thank you all for your continued 
support at this difficult time.  We are writing to inform you of the details regarding the online 
provision that will be taking place this week to support your child in continuing to learn at home. 
Each day at 9am, your child will have all of their work for the day uploaded onto Teams. You will 
notice that rather than class teams, children are now in year group Teams in order to facilitate the 
live session that will take place daily.  
 
Each daily upload onto Teams will include: 

 2 x pre-recorded lessons (1 Maths and 1 English). During these videos, staff will provide 
opportunities to pause the video and carry out independent learning before progressing onto 
the next skill (there will be some variations to this in Early Years and Year 6).  

 1 x scheduled live session (this will be the same time daily- see below timetable). This will 
provide your child with an opportunity to ask questions, receive feedback, share and 
celebrate their learning and, of course, see their friends on screen. 

 Either a daily/weekly learning grid filled with learning opportunities from other curriculum 
areas e.g. Science, ICT, Geography, History etc. This can be accessed at any time and 
teachers will love to see what you have completed from the grid.  

 Any associated worksheets/assignments to complete and send in will be uploaded as 
assignments or files on Teams.  

As the majority of the school is now accessing remote learning at home, we have had to stagger the 
times of live sessions to prevent overlaps between year groups to accommodate siblings wherever 
possible.   
 
Year group Live session/s time 
Nursery 9:00- 9:15am and 2.30- 2.45pm 

 
Reception RC 9:15-9:45am 

RW 2.45- 3.15pm 
Year 1 1:00pm 
Year 2 1:30pm 
Year 3 2:00pm 
Year 4 2:30pm 
Year 5 3:00pm 
Year 6 Please see attached timetable. 
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Thank you for your continued support throughout these unprecedented times.  I am sure that we will 
start to see better times in 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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